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NEXT SCHOOL BOARD MEETING: 
Wednesday, October 21st, at 7 pm  

Virtual via Zoom app 
 
Due to COVID-19 state-wide restrictions and in keeping with efforts of social distancing to reduce 
the spread of COVID-19, the meetings of the Corbett School District board will be conducted online.  

 
To join the Zoom meeting: ​Please click the following link to join the webinar: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86432510383 
 
Public Comments:  ​Instructions to provide public comments can be found within the meeting 
agenda under the “Audience Comments” section.  The meeting agenda will be posted on the public 
BoardBook site via this link:  ​https://meetings.boardbook.org/Public/Organization/1554 
 
Board Policy Manual: ​How can the public read the various Corbett School District Board policies? 
We have an easy to access online policy manual.  Please check this link for more information: 
http://policy.osba.org/corbett/index.asp 
 
School board members: 
Michelle Vo - ​Board Chair David Gorman - ​Board Vice Chair 
Bob Buttke, Katey Kinnear, Todd Mickalson, Todd Redfern, Rebecca Bratton 

 
 

OCTOBER SCHOOL BOARD WORKSHOPS 
Virtual via Zoom app 

 
Session #1 ​ – Tuesday Oct. 6​th​ @ 6:00 – 9:00pm 

Training, Roles & Responsibilities, Norms & Working Agreements, Governance Documents 
 

Session #2 ​ – Tuesday Oct. 13​th​ @ 6:00 – 9:00pm 
Self-Assessment, Goal Setting: Board Development Goals & District Goals 
 

Please click the following link to join the workshop webinars: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89379042446 
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NOVEMBER BOND MEASURE​ - by Interim Superintendent Dan Wold 

 
We are bringing a bond before the voters next month, but many of us fill out and mail our ballots 
soon after we receive them. So, I am using this month's column to get information out about the 
bond. Revenue from the bond will partially address aging facilities and educational changes. 
 
The buildings are in disrepair from age and heavy usage. The district’s last bond to fund 
construction of the grade school was approved 26 years ago. This new $4 million bond is estimated 
to cost voters approximately $1.02 per $1,000 of assessed property value annually. This is less than 
the average $2.58 per $1,000 of assessed value Corbett taxpayers paid annually over the life of the 
previous grade school bond. Our facilities are also outdated, as a result of increased technology 
applications, state and federal mandates, and changes in educational standards, curricular focus, 
and student demographics.  
 
Corbett School District has also secured a $3,878,367 capital improvement grant from the state, but 
these "matching funds" will become available only if this bond is approved. If district voters do not 
approve this measure, these funds will be diverted to another school district. This grant was 
allocated based on a lottery; we may not have this opportunity at a future election. 
 
With the combined $7,878,367 of bond and grant funds, the 
district plans to relocate the middle school and district offices to 
the Woodard property (permanent facilities are expected to be 
created at the main campus if future bonds are approved), and 
begin to address a portion of approximately $28 million of 
identified long-term capital improvement needs. 
 
More specifically, if approved, bond and grant funds are expected 
to finance or refinance the following capital costs: 
  

● Relocation of middle school to Woodard property 
● Relocation of district offices to Woodard property 
● Renovation of high school facilities 
● Grade school roof repairs 
● Seismic improvements to multi-purpose building main campus 
● Decommission existing middle school facility 
● Furnishing, equipping, and improvements to facilities, including for CTE, Title IX and ADA 
● Site improvements, refinance loan for land acquisition and improvements, demolition, and bond 

issuance costs. 
 

Bonds would mature in a period not to exceed eleven years from issuance and financial audits and 
oversight will be required. If the bond is approved, the district would establish a citizen oversight 
committee to ensure that bond proceeds are used for the purposes indicated. The citizen oversight 
committee would make regular reports to the school board throughout the design and construction 
process. If our proposed use of Woodard property is not approved by authorities having jurisdiction, 
including Multnomah County, then funds planned for relocating middle school and district offices to 
Woodard will be used to accommodate them at the main campus.  Further information is available 
on our district website at ​www.corbett.k12.or.us ​. 
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CORBETT HIGH SCHOOL CONFERENCES 

OCTOBER 1st, 6 - 8 PM 
TRIMESTER 1 (P1, P2, P3) 

 
 
Dear Parents and/or Guardians, 
 

Corbett High School will hold its first round of teacher-led conferences on ​October 1st ​ from 6:00 to 
8:00 PM. Parents and guardians of students with a grade below 70% in one or more classes and/or 
those of students exhibiting behavioral concerns will be ​contacted by a teacher or administrator 
during the conference window. If a parent or guardian would like to reach out to a classroom 
teacher to discuss student academic progress or concerns, and you are not contacted on 
conference night, please feel free to reach out via email at any time. 
 
If you have questions, please contact a member of the high school administrative team at any time. 
Our second round of conferences, focusing on P4, P5, and P6, will occur on November 10th. More 
information to follow.  Thank you! 
 
Sincerely, 
Kathy Childress Cassie Duprey Jenny Radulesk 
    Principal         Assistant Principal          Assistant Principal 

 

FINANCIAL AID INFORMATION NIGHT for SENIORS & FAMILIES  
Tuesday, Oct. 6th, 6:30 P.M. 

 

Seniors should look in their College and Career Google Classroom for the Zoom link. 
Chris Natelborg from Mt. Hood Community College will present via Zoom, covering 
topics like Financial Aid definition, FAFSA/ORSA, other ways to pay for college, keeping your aid, 
and key dates/deadlines.  

Please join us! 
 

 
LUNCH PROGRAM 

 

“Grab & Go” lunches for students are available every Monday, from 9 am to 1 pm.  
 

The bags are available for pickup at the exterior entrance to the kitchen. (The MPB 
door by the music room.)  Bags have snacks and lunches for a 4-day school week 

for each student in your family.  If this time period does not work for you, or you need the food 
delivered, please contact Seth Tucker at ​stucker@corbett.k12.or.us​. 
 

Please remember, when picking up bags: 
● Wear a mask 
● Send only one person to the door and respect social distancing guidelines if others are 

picking up when you arrive 
● Do not enter the property if you are experiencing COVID-19 related symptoms 

 
Stay healthy!   Seth Tucker, Food Service Manager 
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WE WILL MISS YOU DEPUTY GRAZIANO! 

 
On Wednesday, September 16th, a group of folks gathered at the fire hall to 
say goodbye and wish the best of luck to our Corbett Community Resource 
Officer, Deputy Joe “Rocky” Graziano.  He is retiring after 27 years of 
service.  Almost half of those years were spent here in Corbett, both as our 
SRO (School Resource Officer) and then as the Community Resource 
Officer. He has established many strong bonds here! 
 
First and foremost to wish him well were the members of Rocky’s two 
favorite groups, the Citizen Patrol and the Rusty Zipper Club.  Individual 
community members also joined in to round out the crowd. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For going away presents Rocky was given a binder of photos and memories titled “Deputy Joe”, an 
embroidered piece with his name and “Thanks for making a difference - Your Corbett Family”, and 
an original painting of a nighttime scene of the Corbett Country Market by Corbett artist Jerry 
Mishler.  Everyone enjoyed cake, coffee, and visiting with one another. 

 
 

There aren’t many people who have an equal balance of wisdom, kindness, 
sense of duty, and sense of community.  Deputy Graziano is one of those 
people.  We were very lucky to have been graced by his service here.  He 
will be missed, and our best wishes go with him and his family as they start a 
new chapter in their lives. 
 

Also, many thanks to Michelle Cannon for sharing her wonderful photos! 
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WELCOME REBECCA BRATTON, NEW BOARD MEMBER 

 
We would like to welcome Rebecca Bratton as the newest member of the Corbett 
School District Board of Directors.  Rebecca was selected to fill the vacated Position 
#6 at the August 31st special board meeting.  She will serve until May 2021, at 
which time there will be a general election for this position. 
 

 
 

WELCOME to SIMONE SOO, OUR NEW K-8 MUSIC TEACHER 
 
Simone Soo is a recent George Fox University graduate and she will be joining the 
Corbett Grade School and Corbett Middle School as our newest music teacher. 
Mrs. Soo was originally working on becoming a high school choir teacher, until she 
spent some time as a student teacher in a grade school and she was hooked!  We 
welcome Mrs. Soo and look forward to her digital and hopefully soon-in-person 
music lessons!  
 

 
 

THANKS for ALLWOOD RECYCLERS and PTA 
 
Last fall, the 4/5 students, along with our ECO partners, planted the front entrance to Corbett Grade 
School.  When COVID hit and then a long hot summer, we noticed that the area needed some love. 
When we called to order barkdust from Allwood Recyclers in Fairview, we were pleasantly surprised 
when Heather offered to donate all of the bark and the delivery too!  After they delivered eleven 
yards to our school, our PTA came up on a windy afternoon and helped to spread the bark out!  We 
appreciate both Allwood Recycling and our PTA!  
 
If you have any perennials that you think would thrive in a windy place and are also kid friendly, we 
would love to add them to our entrance!  Just contact Michelle Dawkins at 
mdawkins@corbett.k12.or.us  
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This fall the Corbett School District will ask parents/guardians, staff, and students in grades 3-12 to 
complete the YouthTruth Survey.  This partnership is a result of the Student Investment Account 
grant process that was completed last school year.  It became clear that we needed a tool to gather 
ongoing feedback from our school community regarding what we are doing well and what we can 
improve.  The YouthTruth Student Survey is a nationally recognized survey used in hundreds of 
schools and districts across the country, surveying hundreds of thousands of students. All the 
surveys are anonymous and individual ratings are not identified in any reports because results are 
shared at the group level.  
 
The Student Survey asks students about their experiences in the school and with their teachers, 
including how engaged they are at school, the rigor of their coursework, and their preparedness for 
the future.  
 
The Family Survey gives parents and guardians the opportunity to provide feedback for their child's 
school in areas like culture, engagement, relationships, communication and feedback, school 
safety, and resources.  
 
The Staff Survey gives school-based staff members the opportunity to provide feedback about their 
experience as staff members in areas like culture, relationships, engagement, professional 
development and support, and school safety.  
 
Our school will use this information to assist in the development of plans to help schools and 
teachers improve.  For information about this survey, please visit ​ http://youthtruthsurvey.org​, or 
contact Holly Dearixon, at hdearixon@corbett.k12.or.us. 
 
The survey window is from October 5th to the 23rd.  The link to the Family Survey will be emailed 
the first week of October.  Parents will receive more information regarding the Student Survey from 
their child’s teacher before the survey is administered.  Although we want to hear from as many 
students, families, and staff as possible, participation is voluntary.  
 
The Student Survey and Family Survey are available in multiple language translations ​ which can be 
selected from a dropdown menu at the beginning of the survey.  
 

Parents who do not want their child to participate should contact the classroom teacher. 
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by Cathy Noles   
YTP Transition Specialist, Corbett High School 

 
Union apprenticeship programs are going to get a boost at Corbett High School on Oct. 22nd when 
a virtual day of classes will be educating teachers, educators, and influencers about how to merge 
the everyday classroom with union apprenticeship opportunities.  All high school educators from 
Corbett High School and surrounding school districts are invited.  

 
The event will start with a welcome introduction and end with closing remarks with four breakout 
block sessions in between.  Some of the breakout sessions will include presentations from union 
representatives that include Apprenticeship 101, Exploration, Plans for the Classroom, Basic 
Ironworker Skills, Empower Your Students to Promote Apprenticeship, How Math Adds Up in the 
Roofing Trade, Recruiting and Retaining Women in the Skilled Construction Trade, Sheet Metal 
Workers, Construction Origami, plus many more unions apprenticeships will be represented. 

 
The workshops will provide an overview of the Registered Apprenticeship System in Oregon, RA 
partners and the roles they play, and how interested applicants can apply.  ​ ​Many educators and 
career counselors feel comfortable supporting their students as they navigate the college path, but 
with apprenticeship programs they may feel unprepared.  This workshop aims to change that. 
Workshop attendees will walk away with a lesson plan, PowerPoint presentation, and lesson 
materials so they may teach their students about apprenticeship programs with confidence.  

Along with the Oregon Department of Education | Higher Education Coordinating Commission Office 
of Community Colleges and Workforce Development/Bureau of Labor and Industries, these are 
unions that are sponsoring the event Assessing Union Apprenticeships. 
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NOW for SOME MATH HUMOR... 

 
High school teachers Paul 

Rondema and Roger 
Binschus teach math via  

distance learning.  
They will do algebra, 

statistics, and trig...but 
graphing is where they draw 

the line! 

  
 
 

 
 

SCHOOL COUNSELING SERVICES 
 
For questions about access to resources at Corbett School District, please call Student Services at 
(503) 261-4235. 
 
School Psychologist: 
Dawn Becker – dbecker@mesd.k12.or.us – 971-238-1815 
 

Counselor (K-7): 
Vanessa Knight – vknight@corbett.k12.or.us - 503-261-4241 
 

Counselor (8-12): 
Helen Leedom – hleedom@mesd.k12.or.us – 971-236-2754 
 

Behavior Consultant: 
Anna McNeely – amcneely@mesd.k12.or.us – 503-750-7281 

 
 

SCHOOL POSITION AVAILABLE 
 

The following position is currently available for the 2020-21 school year: 
 

● K-12 Intervention/ELD Specialist 
 
You can apply online at ​https://corbett.tedk12.com/hire/Index.aspx​.  If you have 
any questions please call Deputy Clerk Robin Lindeen-Blakeley at 
503-261-4211. 
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PTA NEWS - Next meeting October 8th! 

 

We did it!  We made it through the first month of distance learning!  The PTA would like to thank all 
the wonderful teachers and staff that have made this journey about the children and what is in their 
best interest during all that is going on in our communities.  Good job to all parents, teachers/staff, 
and the students!! 
 

PTA is announcing...Move-a-Thon!!!  November 2 ​nd​ to 5​th​ will be our big fundraiser of the year. 
Previously known as the Jog-A-Thon, with distance learning we’ve had to adapt.  There will be 
many different ways for kids to move for the Move-A-Thon and video examples will be coming out in 
October.   In the past this has funded such things as: 

- Gaga Ball Pit -   Art in the Classrooms 
- Basketball Rebounders -   Chrome Carts 
- Field Trips -   Grants for Teachers Classrooms 
- ECO in the Classrooms 

 

We use Pledgestar to collect our donations.  This platform allows for an easy way to send donation 
requests to family and friends.  Please take a look at the site and set up your student’s page at: 
www.pledgestar.com/corbettpta ​.  Reminders: 

● You can still join PTA!  You can join by going to this site: ​https://www.oregonpta.org/membership​ . 
Make sure to select Corbett Elem PTA (Corbett). 

● Please continue to scan those receipts for Box Tops! 
● Support the Corbett PTA when you shop at Amazon: ​smile.amazon.com​ and select "Corbett Elem 

PTA” 
● Upcoming PTA meetings are October 8​th​ at 6:30pm via Zoom and November 12​th​ at 6:30pm via 

Zoom.  Visit the PTA Facebook page for the monthly meeting Zoom address.  
 

$3,000.00 DONATED to CSD to FIGHT COVID-19 HUNGER! 
We’re excited to receive a $3,000.00 grant from Albertsons, Safeway, and the 
Albertsons and Safeway Foundation! 
 
During this challenging time, we were fortunate to receive such a generous gift that 
will help us meet the increased demand for food assistance. 
 
The grant is meant to help fight hunger during the COVID-19 crisis and beyond.  As we are all aware, 
school nutrition programs like ours are stretched beyond capacity due the surge in unemployment and 
other economic and social fallout from the pandemic.  In response to what quickly became a critical 
need, Albertsons and Safeway began an in-store fundraiser in the early weeks of the pandemic.  Their 
Help Feed Families During the Crisis​ campaign, part of Albertsons and Safeway Foundations’ 
Nourishing Neighbors Initiative, was established to provide the following critical assistance: 

● Keep food banks stocked so they can respond to increased demand 
● Support emergency meal distribution programs at schools 
● Support senior centers and other programs that provide meals and food to seniors 
● Help families access federal food programs 

Our thanks to Albertsons and Safeway Foundation and Albertsons and Safeway stores and the many 
customers who donated.  Their support, partnership, and generosity are truly making a difference. 
The next time you’re at a local Albertsons or Safeway, please thank the employees and store director 
for their hard work on this very important fundraiser. 
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  ​THANK YOU for SUPPORTING  
CORBETT EDUCATION FOUNDATION  

SCHOLARSHIPS 

 

Thanks to the ongoing support of our donors, scholarship payments were mailed in late September 
to numerous colleges and universities.  Even in these unprecedented times, Corbett graduates 
continue to move forward in furthering their education and your financial aid assists in their 
achievement of important goals.  The Corbett Education Foundation board of directors is greatly 
appreciative of your help.  ​THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT!  

Like many organizations, CEF was forced to postpone our biggest fundraising event, Family Fun 
Bingo Night, this past spring due to the COVID-19 pandemic and limitations on large gatherings. 
Some past donors were not able to continue their support because of uncertain/difficult economic 
conditions.  Though these factors will greatly impact the amount of support we may be able to 
provide Corbett students this next year, we are able to continue some fundraising activities.  As 
restaurants have been allowed to re-open, more and more people are beginning to dine out or 
continue to take advantage of “To Go” orders and we had an opportunity to earn scholarship dollars 
through a partnership with Panda Express last month.  “THANK YOU” to all the patrons who 
purchased a meal at Panda Express and assisted us in raising scholarship dollars.  

 You can once again help us support Corbett students by participating in our next fundraising event 
on ​Wednesday, October 21st ​, at the ​Chipotle Mexican Grill ​located on Burnside Street in 
Gresham​.  (Next to the Firestone shop, near Michael’s, Big Lots, and Marshall’s.)  Anytime between 
4:00 pm and 8:00 pm ​ on this date, you can support scholarships by joining this event.  Chipotle will 
pay CEF a percentage of total sales generated by our supporters.  You don’t pay additional fees. 
Place your order in-person or online.  Details are on the flyer on the next page of this newsletter. 
Just show a printed or electronic copy of the flyer or mention the code provided.  (Delivery orders 
and/or gift card purchases will not count.)  

Should you have any questions regarding this event or other CEF items, please contact any CEF 
board member.  You may send messages to dgranberg@corbetteducationfoundation.org or to 
tlarsen6200@msn.com.  Be advised, these mailboxes are not necessarily monitored on a daily 
basis, so it may take time to receive a reply.  

We thank you for your interest in the Corbett Education Foundation and we hope you are able to 
join us ​at Chipotle on Wednesday, October 21​st​!  
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FROM the CORBETT SD HEALTH ROOM 

 
This has been an unusual start to the school year and now we can add wildfires to 
this list.  My hope is that you and your student(s) are safe and well.  This community 
is strong and works together.  We will emerge with closer bonds and great 
appreciation.  Many of us have seen unexpected kindness shown by our neighbors 
and friends. 
 
It is easy to get focused on the here and now, and rightly so.  I would like to encourage you to plan 
ahead for when our students will return to in-person school. 
 
Recently, my daughter’s pediatrician sent out a unique plan for their patients…a drive thru 
vaccination event.  I think it is brilliant.  This way, I can schedule an appointment and stay in our car 
as the medical personnel come to us and give the appropriate vaccine.  I do not know how many 
offices are trying this, but it might be worth asking your healthcare provider if that is a possibility. 
Flu season will be starting shortly.  Your school nurse got her flu vaccine on September 18th.  I 
would encourage those who are able to safely get this vaccine, to put this on your “to-do” list. 

“While we can’t prevent every cough or sniffle, vaccinations can protect kids and their families from 
diseases ​like​ ​influenza or whooping cough ​, which can cause symptoms similar to COVID-19.  In 
areas where communities have to rely on symptoms to decide who should quarantine, the similarity 
between flu and COVID-19 illnesses could result in more stress for everyone.” 
https://www.shotofprevention.com  
 
The CDC is recommending that “all people six months and older get a yearly flu vaccine.” 
https://www.cdc.gov/flu/season/faq-flu-season-2020-2021.htm 
 

Besides your healthcare provider, here is a list of school based health clinics open for appointments 
and will have the vaccine available around October 7th. 

David Douglas High School 
Health Clinic Building, Hours: Monday to Friday, 8:45am - 4:45pm 
1034 SE 130th Ave., Portland 
Phone: 503-988-3554 
Fax: 503-988-4225 
Parkrose High School 
12003 NE Shaver St., Portland, Hours: Tuesday to Friday, 8:45am - 4:45pm, Monday, phone and 
video appointments only 
Phone: 503-988-3392 
Fax: 503-988-3580 
Roosevelt High School 
6941 N. Central St., Portland, Hours: Monday to Thursday, 8:45am - 4:45pm, Friday, phone and 
video appointments only 
Phone 503-988-3909 
Fax: 503-988-5907 
 

Stay well and strong! ​  ​Julie Nakamura, RN 
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CHAMPS 2020-21 

Greetings parents, 
We are concerned that this year may be more challenging to offer fundraising events due to COVID-19, that 
is why parent participation and engagement is so important this year.  We are trying to think outside of the 
box and relish ideas and opportunities to meet our financial goals. You can find us on FB (CHAMPS- Corbett 
Association of Mamas and Papas of Seniors) or email me at ​nursetamie13@gmail.com​ and I will add you to 
our email list.  - Tamie Tlustos-Arnold 

 
C.H.A.M.P.S. is hosting Paint Nights to raise money for the senior party and 
activities this year.  We would love it if you could come support these seniors 
and take home a beautiful picture that you created, enjoy some adult time, and 
socialize.  We will be doing two nights of painting. The first night will be a 
gorgeous fall painting on Friday, October 2nd, at 7pm, and the second night will 
be a beautiful winter painting on Saturday, October 3rd, at 4:30pm.  The cost is 
$45 which includes your painting, non-alcoholic beverages and snacks, and a 
fun night of painting.  

To sign up: 
Fall Picture:​ ​https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090D4EAFAF28A2F58-corbett1 

Winter Picture:​ ​https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090D4EAFAF28A2F58-corbett2  

If you have questions please call Brandie Sims at 503-936-8156.  We have limited spots, so get 
registered soon.  We will be social distancing and masks will be required.  

2020-21 Bottle & Can Drive: 
With Covid-19 this year is more of a challenge as we try to fundraise for our Senior Graduates.  

As bottles and cans our biggest fundraiser is already organized, we would like to expand on this if 
possible.  I currently pick up bottles and cans from a grocery store’s employee break room every 1-2 
weeks.  This contribution certainly adds up to our overall balance throughout the year.  It’s a Win Win for 
us and our seniors. 

We could use your help​, if you know of a business or could contact a business, and see if they would like 
our help in picking up their bottles and cans.  Let me know if you are able to do the pick-up.  We will want 
to coordinate which businesses we are reaching out to.  

Thank you, 
Heather G./ Bottle & Cans Coordinator & Senior Parent,     ​champsoregon@gmail.com 

 
 

STAY CONNECTED ONLINE 
 

● Visit our FaceBook page at :​ ​https://www.facebook.com/corbettschools/ 
● Visit the Student Services web page at: 

https://corbett.k12.or.us/schools/student-services/special-education/ 
● Visit the Corbett Mental Health & Behavior Support website at: 

https://sites.google.com/mesd.k12.or.us/corbett-mhbs/home 
● Flash Alert:​  Receive closure and emergency emails/text messages. There is no cost to recipients 

and there is an annual opt-in renewal to keep the database current.  To sign up click on this link and 
choose Manage Your Messenger Subscription​.  ​https://www.flashalert.net 
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OLD McDONALD’S FARM 

 

Come meet our thirty farm program animals this October 3rd and 4th. Join Old McDonald’s Farm, 
Inc. (a non-profit, children’s program) for a lovely and peaceful outing.  Enjoy a more private 
experience out in the open air in Corbett where you will easily be able to ​socially distance at our 
68-acre property ​located at ​1001 SE Evans Rd, Corbett, OR 97019. 

$25 per person and pre-payment is required.  Kids 1 & under are free. 

For that price, receive: an exclusive family hayride, enjoy the game area including mounting our 
new stationary horse, meet the program animals including the real horses, cow, goats, sheep, pig, 
farm dogs, etc., enjoy the Selfie Station to take your own pictures, roast marshmallows in our safe 
fire pit, sip hot chocolate or cider, have a pumpkin cookie, and pick that amazing pumpkin or gourd. 

Enjoy all of this all while helping us continue to serve children and feed our farm program animals 
this winter. 

Prepayment is required from our web site, the link is below, and we will schedule groups starting at 
9 am until 5 pm. We will allow three families in per hour only and on the hour, at :20 after and then 
:40 after. So 9:00, 9:20, 9:40, 10:00, 10:20, 10:40, etc. Stay for two hours maximum. 

We are open for a scheduled appointment only!  
Please do not just show up; we will not take “Walk Ins.” 

Please bring cash to purchase extra pumpkins or gourds and to shop in our farm store. We won’t 
take credit cards on site this year. 

We are on a “first come, first served” basis so as soon as you register and pay for the Pumpkin Pick 
Fall Festival from our website, see below, and we receive notification of it, we will email you back 
and offer the remaining available time slots to you.  ​Please indicate what day​, Saturday or 
Sunday, and then ​give us a few time options​ that you would like.  After that, ​we will confirm your 
time with you​ from the available time slots.  You then will be scheduled for that time slot. 

$25 per person – advance reservation and pre-payment are required ​CLICK HERE to register ​ and 
find an available time. 

Please follow these guidelines while visiting us: 

● Wear a mask 
● Sanitize hands often 
● Keep a social distance of at least six feet from other families 
● Please do not enter the property if you are experiencing COVID-19 related symptoms 
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SHARING SCHOOL IMMUNIZATION RATES 

Senate Bill 895, passed in 2015, requires schools and child care facilities to have their immunization 
and exemption rates available at their main offices, on their website, and for parents on paper or 
electronic format. 
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